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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 
PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Wednesday – September 25, 2019 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew at 7:12 PM.  The Open 
Public Meeting Act statement was read by the Secretary.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by 
Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew. 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
Brian Martin    Joanne McAndrew       Mike Santo        Catherine McLearen  
 
ABSENT: 
Doris Mathisen       Ryan McAndrew   
 
Also In Attendance: 
Christine Peterson 
 
Recording of Hours: 
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Approval of August 28, 2019 meeting minutes.  
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

X  Brian Martin X    

        Doris Mathisen      X 

  Joanne McAndrew   X    
       Ryan McAndrew      X 

  Catherine McLearen     X       
      X Mike Santo   X    
 

Old Business: 
No old business.  
                
New Business: 
Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew stated the next event will be Halloween.  The 2nd Annual 
Tuckers Treat will be held on Saturday, October 19th at 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM at the Bay Avenue 
ball field (All Wars Memorial Ball Field).  The parade will walk the bases, there will be hot 
dogs, soda and candy.  Mrs. McAndrew stated Ye Olde Christmas in Tuckerton will be held on 
Sunday, December 8th from 3:00 PM to 7:00 PM.  The Oceanaires will perform at the church at 
4:00 PM with the Live Nativity from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM, the train and Santa would be from 
3:00 PM to 7:00 PM, and the parade at 7:00 PM.  Mr. Santo will speak with the fire company.  
Mr. Martin stated it will be snowing!  Mrs. McAndrew mentioned she is waiting for the 
Historical Committee to see if they will participate again this year.  Mrs. McAndrew stated she 
received permission to close Water Street.  She then stated the train route, and that she would 
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like to close all Water Street and maybe have vendors there.  Mr. Martin stated he received 
confirmation on the train.  A discussion occurred on verbage for the sign for Ye Olde Christmas 
in Tuckerton.    
            
Member Forum: 

Mr. Martin stated he sent an email to the train company to request they play Christmas music 
instead of All Aboard the Choo Choo song.  Mr. Martin said he didn’t get a reply yet.     
  
Public Forum: 
No public forum. 
 

Approval of Secretary Services.     
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

X  Brian Martin   X    

       Doris Mathisen      X 

  Joanne McAndrew   X    
  Ryan McAndrew      X 

 X Catherine McLearen X    
  Mike Santo   X    
 

Adjournment at 7:52 PM. 
 
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

X  Brian Martin    X    

       Doris Mathisen       X 

  Joanne McAndrew    X    
  Ryan McAndrew       X 

 X Catherine McLearen X    
  Mike Santo    X    
 
 
Respectfully submitted:   
April D. Elley, P&C Secretary 


